
Athletics and Activities Committee Meeting 
September 21st, 2020 

 
In attendance: 
Lisa Brady: Superintendent 
Doug Berry: Assistant Superintendent 
Andrew Klaich: Athletic Director 
Jean Lucasey: Board Member 
Rita Kennedy: Board Member 
Louis Schwartz: Board Member 
 
Andrew Klaich gave a fall athletic update that included the following: 
 

-  NYSPHSAA moved the high risk sports of football and volleyball to a Fall 2 season that 
will begin on March 1 

- Low and Moderate Risk JV and Varsity fall sports are set to begin in Section 1 on 
September 29 

- The Executive Committee of Section 1 will be making a decision on fall modified sports 
on Wednesday, September 23 

- There are ongoing discussions addressing return to athletics protocols such as mask 
wearing, spectators, transportation, pre game health screening, schedules, awards and 
post season play.  The section will be providing additional guidance over the next 
several days to provide clarification on these topics. 

- The winter season has been pushed back to a start date of November 30th.  
- Andrew will be sharing updates with coaches, student athletes and spectators on 

COVID-19 protocols as they become available 
- If fall modified sports receive clearance, Dobbs Ferry is planning on fielding modified 

boys and girls soccer teams. 
 

 
 
 


